TOWN OF WESTWOOD COMMONWEALTH of MASSACHUSETTS

Nora Loughnane, Director nloughnane@townhall.westwood.ma.us (781) 251-2595



Janice Barba, Licensing Administrator jbarba@townhall.westwood.ma.us (781) 320-1366

2016 FEB 19 P 12: 36

COMMUNITY & ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT LICENSING

TOWN CLERK TOWN OF WESTWOOD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE RULES & REGULATIONS GOVERNING ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES

The BOARD OF SELECTMEN, as Local Licensing Authority, will conduct a public hearing on Monday, Mach 14, 2015 at 7:30 PM in the Selectmen's Meeting Room at Town Hall, 580 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090.

The purpose of the hearing will be to consider an amendment to Section III, SPECIAL ADDITIONAL RULES FOR SECTION 12 LICENSES to allow current industry standard serving sizes of alcoholic beverages. The proposed amendment would replace the current maximum 16-ounce serving size with a new maximum 20-ounce serving size as follows:

Section III, SPECIAL ADDITIONAL RULES FOR SECTION 12 LICENSES

I. Additional Operating Requirements for Section 12 Licenses, #4 - No alcoholic beverages, with the exception of wine, shall be served in any container, the capacity of which is in excess of sixteen (16) twenty (20) fluid ounces, except as expressly permitted by the Board of Selectmen.

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing.

Questions in advance of the hearing may be directed to Licensing Administrator Janice Barba at 781-320-1366.

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Michael F. Walsh, Chairman Patrick J. Ahearn Nancy C. Hyde

Westwood Press Legal Ads: Friday, February 26th & Friday, March 4th, 2016